

AUG 27 2018

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Craig Anderson

Carl Cheffers

Bob Delaney (Vice-Chair)

Dave Dodge

Terry Gregson

Barry Mano (President)

Anita Ortega

Tom Robinson

Todd Stordahl

Julie Voeck

Debbie Williamson (Chair)

Non-Director Officers & Special Advisers:

Bill Carollo (Treasurer)

Ron Foxcroft (Special Adviser)

Bill Topp

37th Annual Sports Officiating Summit July 28-July 30, 2019 Spokane, WA



SportsOfficiatingSummit.com

A NON-PROFIT EDUCATIONAL ASSOCIATION PROVIDING SERVICES & BENEFITS FOR SPORTS OFFICIALS

August 21, 2018

Julian Tackett KHSAA 2280 Executive Drive Lexington, KY 40505

Julian,

The 2018 Sports Officiating Summit in New Orleans was outstanding! The support KHSAA provided was absolutely crucial to our ability to present a program of essential information and educational opportunities.

NASO is proud to have hosted and presented this 36th annual event in conjunction with the NFHS and the Louisiana High School Officials Association.

The largest meeting of officials in the state of Louisiana took place on Saturday, July 29th when more than 1,400 came together for *Officiate Louisiana Day*. To date, this is the largest State Day gathering in the history of Sports Officiating Summits! Congratulations Louisiana!

Throughout the Summit, educational sessions, sport break-outs and interactive sessions kept attendees engaged and excited for more. We concluded the Summit with the Celebrate Officiating Gala on that Tuesday evening – honoring Gold Whistle Award recipient, Bill Carollo and Mel Narol Medallion Award recipient Bob Kanaby. The crowd was on its feet as we ended, setting the stage for the 37th annual Summit being held in **Spokane, Washington.**

We at NASO feel a special responsibility to present the Summit in a manner that reflects its status as *the* **Industry Event of the Year** for all of us in officiating. Without your support and presence at this event, the Summit becomes something so much less meaningful and memorable.

Mark your calendars now to ensure you will be with us — Training In Transition, July 28-30, 2019.

A very sincere and personal thank you!

Barry Mano President HANK You Sipl



